
   

    

 

 

Community CAMHS update 

Changes to online referral form and public 
website information 
Dear Referrers 

For the 10 metropolitan Community CAMHS teams, we have recently made these changes:  

Updated our website to better describe the cohort of children and young people that we 
assess and treat in our clinics, providing greater clarity for young people, families and 
referrers.  

• Child and Adolescent Health Service | CAHS - Community CAMHS 
 

Updated our website to more clearly describe our processes for intake and the first clinical 
appointment (the ‘Choice’ appointment). 

• Child and Adolescent Health Service | CAHS - Community CAMHS 
 

Updated our referral form to capture more information, including the above changes 
regarding our referral criteria and who we provide services for.  

• Please use this form for future referrals: Community CAMHS referral form 
 

Updated our About Community CAMHS public brochure. Please share with your clients/ 
patients. 

• Child and Adolescent Health Service | CAHS - Referrals to Mental Health - CAMHS 

 
 

Thank you for taking the time to read this update.  Please forward on to other professionals 
who may refer to us. 

https://www.cahs.health.wa.gov.au/Our-services/Mental-Health/Community-CAMHS
https://www.cahs.health.wa.gov.au/Our-services/Mental-Health/Community-CAMHS
https://www.cahs.health.wa.gov.au/%7E/media/HSPs/CAHS/Documents/Mental-Health/CommunityCAMHSreferralform.pdf
https://www.cahs.health.wa.gov.au/For-health-professionals/Referrals-to-our-services/Mental-Health
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